
Indiana FFA recognizes VIP Award Recipient
One member of the agriculture education community honored for a lifetime of

exceptional service to Indiana FFA.

West Lafayette, IN (June 19, 2024) – Indiana FFA recognized one person for their dedication to agriculture

education and FFA at the 95
th
Indiana FFA State Convention on Wednesday. Lisa Chaudion was recognized.

Lisa Chaudion, has previously earned her Honorary Hoosier Degree and Distinguished Service Award, but has

continued to dedicate time, energy, and passion of the highest degree to our organization. Currently, she serves as

the Indiana FFA Foundation director where she builds relationships with partners and donors, provides networking

opportunities to the state officer team with corporate partners, and extends access for members to attend programs

through obtaining funding for scholarships. She helped open the door for young women in agriculture by serving as

the first female Indiana FFA State President in 1985. She previously worked with the Indiana State Department of

Education for 17 years and served as the State Agricultural Education Specialist in her tenure there. Outside of FFA,

she has been the Indiana Young Farmers Association Executive Director, which is further evidence that she is always

looking for ways to promote agriculture.

The VIP Award recognizes those few individuals that have devoted their entire lives to exceptional service to

Indiana Agriculture, Indiana Agricultural Education, and/or the Indiana FFA. Recipients of the VIP Award must

have already received the Honorary Hoosier Degree and the Distinguished Service Award.
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FFA makes a positive difference in the lives of students by developing their potential for premier leadership, personal growth and career success through agricultural education.


